
PTA General Assembly MeeƟng: January 17th, 2018 08:15 am
Officers:  Co-Presidents: Diana Dumitru & Sylvia Luzuriaga,
                 Co-Vice Presidents: Nadia Samaroo, Francisco Romero & Marwa Yousif
                 Co-Secretaries: Shubhra Breivogel & Monica Wyse
                 Treasurer: Jerry Wanapun
AdministraƟon: Principal: C. Parache

MeeƟng called to order, 08:15 am
Minutes from December meeƟng were read

Treasurer’s Report: Balance of $20,795.38

o High expense for December was the Holiday Wreaths for the auditorium.
o Movie license for the year
o Literacy night prices, and milk and cookies for the children who aƩended
o Arts for Recess arƟsts paid individually
o New Budget items - $200. for Read-A-Thon Passports - passed by majority vote

                                                  $500. Prices for Read-A-Thon - this includes weekly incenƟve
                                                   prices given out at stamping staƟons at the Annex & Main
                                                   building - Passed by majority vote

PTA Board members spoke about:

● Need for recess board game volunteers
● Movie night volunteers and baked good donaƟons
● Chess in the schools concession stand full day fundraiser
● School Dances dates TBD
● Playbill business and personal ads/sponsors to cover cost of prinƟng
● Book Fair volunteers request
● Box Tops submission o f $ 254.
● Grant commiƩee looking into geƫng grant for shed requested for the Annex
● Parent volunteer Ita Lee spoke about Arts for Recess
● Parents asked about Cool Culture passes. Jennifer Logan volunteered to follow up.

Principal’s Report:

● Chess Club won 1st. place at compeƟƟon held at PS11M - CongratulaƟon



● Mr. Figueroa is no longer at the school. Interviews are being held for a new Parent
Coordinator. Ms. Pate is acƟng  Parent Coordinator unƟl a new person is hired for the
posiƟon.

● Ms. Vackner, our upper grade science teacher is out on medical leave. Science Fair
will be held in May.

● Literacy Night was a great success.
● Looking into enrichment debate program for grades 5 & 6. Students would be

selected to debate on real cases at actual law firm.
● Some teachers will be assigning homework over the weekends in order to beƩer

cover material and prepare the students for the State Tests.

                   Next PTA MeeƟng: March 21, at 6:15PM


